[image: image1.jpg]NHS

Greater Clasgow
and Clyde



          
 TYPE 2 DIABETES - PRIMARY CARE SIGNPOSTING LETTER
Newly Diagnosed Type 2 Diabetes Patients – COVID 19 RESPONSE
As you will be aware that the Structured Education Group Sessions (Conversation Maps) which were delivered by your local Community Diabetes Nurse Specialists and Dieticians have been suspended during COVID with no recovery plan to date.   

It was agreed by the Type 2 Prevention Framework Supported Self Care Steering Group and Dr Kasif Ali (Primary Care Lead Diabetes MCN) that there was a need for a Consistent Signposting letter for newly diagnosed TP2 while education has been suspended.  
The attached signposting letter will ensure your patients are directed to helpful resources to enable them to start to understand their new diagnosis and allow access to lifestyle links.
We hope you find this resource of use for your patients.

Thanks

Alison Ure

Service Development Lead

Type 2 Diabetes Prevention

Health Improvement/Public Health

